

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

30th January 2023

Prime Drink

Dear Parents & carers,

I am writing to ask that pupils do not bring the drink 'Prime' to school. There are many differing opinions about whether it is suitable for children and the benefits of the drink. However, we would encourage children to drink water for hydration – the added bonus is that water is freely available at school!

We have had a number of issues around children bringing Prime into school, including bottles going missing. If children do bring Prime into school, it will be kept in a safe place until the end of the day when they can then take it home.

I would like to thank you in advance for supporting us with this request.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Andrews Headteacher



Tel: 0116 278 2142

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk







Registered in England No. 8104111